INDIANA LAKES MANAGEMENT SOCIETY
2024 INDIANA WATERSHED LEADERSHIP ACADEMY
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

The Indiana Lakes Management Society will offer up to two full scholarships to attend the 2024
Indiana Watershed Leadership Academy. The academy helps build an individual’s capacity for
successful watershed management. It is designed for anyone with watershed management
responsibilities or interests. Participants have the chance to:

® Engage in basic and advanced level watershed topics covering leadership principles, watershed
science, organization and communication, technology and GIS, stakeholder involvement
techniques and policy skills.

® Meet, learn from, and build a network of peers.

e Interact with topic experts.

® Gain strategies, skills, and resources for successful watershed management.

e Earn a Professional Certificate in Watershed Management.

ILMS is committed to helping lake associations, watershed groups, and watershed professionals
attend the academy because we recognize the value of the network and education needed by
volunteers and professionals alike.

Previous scholarship award winners have enjoyed their experience at IWLA where they were able to
learn about watershed planning and how to access and use beneficial online platforms related to
watersheds and watershed management.

Learn more about the Indiana Watershed Leadership Academy here.

Apply by October 13th, 2023 for the ILMS scholarship by filling out this application. Recipients will be
announced by October 27, 2023.

The Indiana Watershed Leadership Academy (IWLA) is a program offered through Purdue University.
Individuals interested in attending the 2024 Academy will need to register separately through Purdue
(link provided above). The IWLA application deadline is November 3, 2023.



https://engineering.purdue.edu/watersheds/academy.html
https://forms.gle/feTDrm65ZzHN8yVr5

